
 
From: dieterle michael 
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:58 PM 

To: Parks, Timothy 

Subject: Midtown Police Station 

 

I would encourage the Plan Comm.  to approve the plans for the Midtown Police 
Station going in on Mineral Point.  
 
I would like to see this moved along and not help up with lots of this and that.  
We are all looking forward to this in our neighborhood.  
 
Thank you.  Michael and Ulrike Dieterle, 323 N Blackhawk Ave. 
 


